
 

 

 

 

15 October 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Students, 

 

North Leamington School Sixth Form Open Evening 

We warmly invite you to the North Leamington School Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 4 

November 2021 at 18:00-20:30. 

We will be pleased to welcome you on site and will manage the evening as safely as possible. We will 

have two information talks and use a larger area of the school than normal to reduce COVID-19 

transmission.  

During the course of the evening, students and parents/carers can gather information about our 

courses, enrichment and to gain an insight into the Sixth Form experience we offer. Here are some 

key points about the evening: 

 Visitors can arrive from 18:00, where they will be greeted.  

 There will be two information talks at 18.15 and 19:15 in the theatre by the Head Teacher, 

Head of Sixth Form and the Senior Student Leaders. 

 Most subjects will be housed in the Canteen and Mezzanine, with a few others in their 

facilities; PE, Science, Art/Photography/Design, Drama and Music. All subjects on offer to the 

Sixth Form will be represented. 

 Student Leaders will be in the Common Room sharing information on other aspects of the 

Sixth Form including: Diversity & Equality, Careers & Life Skills, Wellbeing & Mentoring, 

Charity & Community, Digital Leaders & Marketing and Sport. 

Once students have got an idea of their preferred subject choices we ask that you complete an 

application form. This enables us to create the option block offer based on applicants’ choices.  

 The deadline for applications is Wednesday 15 December 2021. Application forms are 

online, on the school website www.northleamington.co.uk, and can be accessed via the 

Sixth Form tab. If you have any issues accessing the form please contact us at 

sixthform@northleamington.co.uk  so we can make alternative arrangements. 

 

 Students will be interviewed in the spring term to discuss their options and ensure their 

choices are the right fit for them. 

 

 Students will then be invited to take part in our Induction Programme in June to prepare 

them for starting at North Leamington School Sixth Form. 
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 Students then make their final course choices and enrol after collecting their GCSE results on 

25 August 2022.    

More detailed information is contained in our Sixth Form prospectus which can be found here.  

However, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 01926 338711 or 

sixthform@northleamington.co.uk should you require any more information. 

We are looking forward to seeing you and hope you have a good evening. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Miss Rosie Hase 

Assistant Head Teacher - Head of Sixth Form 

https://www.northleamington.co.uk/sixth-form/admissions/sixth-form-prospectus

